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11th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This year World Book Day will be on 4th March and although it is likely that 

children will still be learning at home we very much want to celebrate this day 

as a whole school community. We would appreciate it if children dressed up as 

their favourite book character to carry out their home learning activities on 

this day – of course all members of the family involved in home learning are 

welcome to join in! Please send in photos of all participating members of your 

household dressed up so we could compile a display for when the children 

return.  Home learning activities will be themed around World Book Day to 

inspire a love of reading 

We look forward to seeing everyone’s costumes 

 

With thanks 

 

 

Charlotte Cox (Mrs) 

Literacy Co-Ordinator 

 


